
 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 

TO THE SPECIFICATIONS FOR 
 

Election Emergency Standby Generators Installation Project ZP-20-012 
 

November 24th, 2020 
 
This addendum is being issued to notify bidders that the following changes have been 
made to the Project bid documents: Please see the listed changes below: 
 

1. The bid opening has now been moved from December 2nd, 2020 to December 
9th, 2020 at 3:30 PM 
 

Receipt of this addendum should be acknowledged by referencing Addendum #2 and 
the date of receipt of Addendum #2 on the Proposal Form.  Failure to acknowledge 
receipt of this addendum on the Bid Proposal Form may be considered grounds for 
rejection of the bid.   
 
If a bid is submitted, it should be with the understanding that the revisions contained 
herein are incorporated into the specifications for the Election Emergency Standby 
Generators Installation Project and form a part of the bid documents.  It is requested 
that Contractors that may have been given plans or specifications for this project be 
advised of these contract revisions.  
 
 
Inyo County 
Department of Public Works 
 
 

Greg Waters                                                     Date:  November 24th, 2020 
Associate Civil Engineer 


